
 
 
Dear CCA Applicant, 
 
Welcome to Cornerstone Christian Academy! Thank you for your interest in our 
educational program! We think CCA is a truly remarkable place, a safe and loving 
environment for students of all ages to learn and grow. 
 
CCA offers a complete daily educational program uniquely for students in grades 1-12 
who have an average or above average IQ and have an identified learning difference 
(ADHD and/or other learning disabilities).  Our students are taught in a structured 
environment by certified teachers using a multisensory approach in small group 
settings.    Due to CCA’s commitment to a small group instructional setting, we have 
limited openings in each educational grouping. We strive diligently, through the 
admissions process, to attain an appropriate instructional fit within the established 
groupings. 
 
Once the enrollment packet has been submitted, our in-house assessment will be 
scheduled along with an invitation for the student to spend a day at CCA or participate 
in 1-3 tutoring sessions (refer to CCA Admissions Process).  Our in-house assessment is 
administered through Cornerstone Counseling Center’s Testing Division with Abby 
Pulley (828-322-4941).  Upon completion of the entrance assessment and the receipt 
of all enrollment paperwork (i.e. school records), CCA will schedule a follow up 
meeting to review assessment results and administer any other needed evaluations. 
Once all information has been received and reviewed, an admissions decision will be 
made. Please note this process can take a month or longer depending on how quickly 
requested information is received. The applicant will then receive an official 
admissions letter from CCA with the final admissions decision.  
 
Please also note that each applicant must have a psychoeducational evaluation, current 
within the last three years, prior to beginning the enrollment/application process. If 
your student does not have an evaluation that meets our requirements, you can 
schedule testing through Cornerstone Counseling Center at 828-322-4941.  
 
Thank you for your interest in CCA! We look forward to the opportunity to serve your 
family, as together, we strive for greater levels of academic understanding and success. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Deborah C. Hedrick 
CCA Head of School  
 


